
Dear Affordable Housing Developer, 
 
This message is to let you know that in July 2018 the Falmouth Town Council expects to issue a Request 
for Proposals for Developers to construct an affordable housing development on a Town-owned parcel 
of land off Woods Road in Falmouth.  
 
The forthcoming RFP will include all submission requirements and schedule. The parcel of land under 
consideration (R01-001) is located behind the Falmouth Public Safety Facility and measures 
approximately 20 acres.  
 

 
 
At this time the Town is interested to learn if you or your company has preliminary, non-binding interest 
to prepare a proposal for this project. Knowing your level of interest will help the Council decide how 
best to proceed in July. 
 
I am requesting that you please send me a brief response to let me know of your potential interest by 
June 30, 2018.  
 
Thank you for your help. It is greatly appreciated.  


